
Cable Advisory Meeting 

October 3, 2017 

 

Minutes to Approve: 

• August 8, 2017 

Motion to approve minutes as presented: John Nason, 2nd: Albert Afonso, Vote: All in Favor  

Old Business: 

• Discussion about “Operation Facelift”. Operation Facelift was an event in which the 
approximately 225 volunteers came together to re-paint the school. The project included 
painting the inside and outside of the school and approximately 210 gallons of paint were used. 
The cost of the project was approximately $5,000.00 however if the project were to be done by 
contractors the cost was estimated to be in the upwards of $70,000.00. A video was found and 
edited by Brittany which will air on the cable channel in the upcoming weeks.  

• Brittany updated on the status of the school stating the rack and jumper were in place and we 
were all set to go live at our town meeting later this month.  

• Tom updated on the status of business with KelliAnn. Tom said she is still interested however 
due to recent events beyond her control they have been unable to get together. Tom will 
contact KelliAnn to schedule a date and time in the near future.  

• Discussion on video of Country Hen. Bob from the Country Hen is waiting for fall colors before 
taking video.  

• Questions in regards to the Hubbardston road race and a Christmas Carol show by the Swinging 
being uploaded on the cable channel were discussed.  

New Business: 

• John is recommending a change bulletins to show the upcoming schedule more often. 
Brittany said currently the schedule bulletin is random; however she can update it to show 
the upcoming schedule every 3 bulletins.  

• Tom would like to schedule a meeting with the Historical Commission and the Historical 
Society to discuss working on a video with them. The purpose of the video would be to show 
Town residents some of the Historical items the Town has to offer. A Program of the History 
of Hubbardston was discussed. The plan for the video would be to video and talk with 
grades K-6 the last week of school about the History of Hubbardston. Tom will talk to the 
school Principal for feedback and approval of the project.  

Next Meeting:  

• Scheduled for Tuesday November 14, 2017 @ 2:00pm in the Slade Building. Laurie will reach 
out to the Historical Commission and Historical Society in hopes for a joint meeting 

Motion to Adjourn: Albert Afonso, 2nd: Tom Colyer, Vote: All in Favor 

 

Respectfully Submitted,  

Laurie Reed  



 


